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Matthew Brajkovich

From: Ben Young
Sent: Wednesday, 25 May 2022 8:26 am
To: BUS: Planning Admin; Richard Wanhill
Cc: Matthew Brajkovich
Subject: RE: For advisor comment - 1 Molesworth Street - SR514663

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Completed

Hi Matthew, 
 
Thanks for sending the information through. 
PSR agree with the details in the Arborlab Report regarding the Heritage Oak Tree. 
The important factor here is post-care for the tree.  
Can we include a clause to ensure the installation of a soil vault and irrigation system (as outlined in  Section 16), 
and artificial light system (as outlined in section 17) be mandatory to allow the heritage tree best chance of survival 
following it’s relocation? 
 
Ben Young 
Kaimahi Takawaenga Kiritaki – Kaitiaki Ràkau | Team Leader Arboriculture | Parks, Sport & Recreation | Wellington 
City Council 
 
P 04 389 0251 | M 021 227 8176 
E ben.young@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz |  |  
 
The information contained in this email is privileged and confidential and intended for the addressee only. 
If you are not the intended recipient, you are asked to respect that confidentiality and not disclose, copy or make use of its contents. 
If received in error you are asked to destroy this email and contact the sender immediately. Your assistance is appreciated. 

 

 
 

From: Krystle Leen <Krystle.Leen@wcc.govt.nz> On Behalf Of BUS: Planning Admin 
Sent: 20 May 2022 15:43 
To: Richard Wanhill <Richard.Wanhill@wcc.govt.nz>; Ben Young <Ben.Young@wcc.govt.nz> 
Cc: Matthew Brajkovich <Matthew.Brajkovich@wcc.govt.nz> 
Subject: RE: For advisor comment - 1 Molesworth Street - SR514663 
 
Great, thank you Richard. 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
Krystle Leen 
Business Support | Resource Consents | Wellington City Council 
E Krystle.Leen@wcc.govt.nz | W Wellington.govt.nz | |  


